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     GERRISH TOWNSHIP
David Udy, Supervisor
2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive

Roscommon, MI 48653

(989) 821-9313 (telephone)
(989) 821-8627 (fax)                                                                                  
supervisor@gerrishtownship.org
SUPERVISOR REPORT APRIL 11, 2023

· On Wednesday March 15 I had a telephone conversation with a lobbyist helping me to connect with federal officials to seek funding for the Higgins Lake Sewer project.  Hopefully this will allow GLUA to receive a congressional earmark for funding of the sewer project.
· Thursday March 16th. we met with Honor Security who introduced the Township staff to the new township hall security system that was purchased with ARPA funds.  Additional training will be required at a time yet to be determined.
· On Thursday April 6th I chaired the monthly township work session in preparation for tonight’s meeting.
· On Friday April 7th we met with Russ Hartner in preparation for the 2023 summer season at the Gerrish Township Marina.  Dock and hoist installations were discussed along with other marina items were also discussed.

· On Monday April 10th I chaired the monthly GLUA Board meeting in the township hall.  Assessments for vacant buildable lots highlighted the discussion.  The board received comments from residents including Tim O’Rourke who offered valuable suggestions for the vacant buildable lot assessments.
· On Tuesday April 11th I chaired the regular monthly Gerrish Township Board meeting in the township hall.  Highlights were; extending the probation contract for a township officer, the addition of Larry Kruger and Brian Lewis to the Parks and Recreation Committee, the acceptance of the resignation of Supervisor Udy from the GLUA Board, the addition of Bill Lamb to the GLUA Board, the hiring of Russ Hartner as Marina Manager, approval of the 2023 compensation schedule, the approval of Chief Fisher to sign a contract for the docking of the fire rescue boat, the addition of a construction coordinator to the compensation schedule, and approving Steve Myer to fill that position for 2023.
David Udy
